
KINDER MORGAN PORTLAND JET LINE, LLC 
 

 

December 5, 2024 
 
 
 
To Portland Jet Line Intrastate Shippers: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Kinder Morgan Portland Jet Line LLC (“KM Portland Jet Line”) 
Transportation Policy (“Policy”) – Issue No. 15 – for the intrastate movements on the 
Portland Airport pipeline.   
 
KM Portland Jet Line is increasing the intrastate rate for the movement from Willbridge 
Station, Multnomah County, Oregon to Portland International Airport, Multnomah 
County, Oregon.  The new rate is 100.41 cents per barrel. 
 
There are no other changes to this Policy.  This Policy will become effective January 1, 
2025. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the attached policy please contact the undersigned 
by telephone at (713) 420-4687, or by e-mail at tariff_group@kindermorgan.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Reed 
Director-Tariffs and Regulatory Affairs 
 

 

 

 


